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Re: Securing access to natural gas for our community and Ontario 

I am writing today to express support for the quick action being taken by the government 
to overturn the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) rate rebasing decision from December 21 , 
2023. The impact of this decision will be felt by millions of Ontarians, including those in 
my community. 

Ontario is growing, and access to affordable energy to support this growth for homes and 
businesses is crucial. Energy infrastructure is vital to manufacturing, agriculture, and 
consumer goods industries in Ontario. The impacts of this decision, which conveys a 
strong bias against natural gas, will stifle economic growth, and put housing and energy 
affordability at risk - these are issues that matter the most to Ontarians and our 
municipality. 

We are supportive of a measured approach to Ontario's energy transition. Leverag ing 
pipeline infrastructure to deliver lower carbon fuels (such as renewable natural gas and 
hydrogen), alongside low carbon hybrid heating technologies (such as heat pumps) and 
carbon capture and sequestration will help Ontario achieve its climate goals - and we 
want to be part of th is solution . 

We recognize that there is simply not enough electricity available to replace the energy 
provided by natural gas and meet the increased demand from electrification . Your 
comments indicated that natural gas will continue to play an integral role in meeting the 
energy needs of this province. We need to work together to evolve Ontario's energy 
system - one that leverages pipes and wires . 
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We support the response of the Government of Ontario to introduce a legislative vehicle 
to reverse the OEB's rate rebasing decision. We applaud the work your government has 
done to date, including the Electrification and Energy Transition Panel and the Natural 
Gas Expansion Program and appreciate your advocacy and support for securing 
Ontario's access to affordable energy. 

Best regards, 

Mayor - Todd Case 

CC: Colin Best, President of AMO 
Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
Hon. Todd Smith , Minister of Energy 
Ontario municipalities 
reg istrar@oeb.ca 
municipalaffairs@enbridge.com 
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